

## **Good Foundations Academy**

5101 South, 1050 West, Riverdale, Utah 84405
Main: 801.393.2950 FAX: 385.333.7245
Website: http://gfautah.org For info: askgfa@gfautah.org

April 1, 2021

Dear GFA Families,

It is hard to believe it is already Spring Break – a week when we will get to enjoy a bit of time to rest and recharge. After that, it is back to work to finish this year strong! As a reminder, Spring Break runs from Friday, April 2, through Friday, April 9. Students return to school on Monday, April 12.

Upon returning to school, please remember that students will still be required to wear masks. Although House Bill 294 ends the statewide mask requirements in most places on April 10th, the K-12 school mask requirement doesn't end until June 15. Local officials, like a school board or county council, do NOT have legal authority to end the school mask requirement.

Additionally, vaccination is not a condition of mask requirements in schools; meaning, vaccinated teachers and students must still continue to wear a mask while at school or on school property.

Good Foundations Academy is obligated to comply with all public health orders and laws. We look forward to the day when masks aren't required, but in the meantime, the mask mandate will remain in effect until the end of this school year.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support!

Warm wishes to all for a lovely spring break,

Lisa Erwin Executive Director Good Foundations Academy

"Aim High, Work Hard, Be Great!"